

Phone (360) 336-6204 FAX (360) 336-6299 E-Mail: mvengineering@ci.mount-vernon.wa.us www.ci.mount-vernon.wa.us

October 15, 2004

Mr. Ahmer Nizam Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Notification of Closure Gates Street RR Crossing Docket No, TR-021232 RECORDS MANAGEMENT OF BANKSP.

STALE OF BASH SP.

UTIL. AND TRANSP.

Dear Mr. Nizam:

Please accept this letter as official notification that the Gates Street railroad crossing has been permanently closed to the public. This notification has been sent in compliance with the Commision's Order No. 3 as listed on Docket No. TR-021232.

If you have any questions concerning this notice please feel free to contact me at 336-6204.

Sincerely,

Allen Steele

Project Engineer

City of Mount Vernon